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Report to the Chancellor’s Council 
University System of Maryland Student Council 

January 5, 2015 
 

The council will meet next on February 15th 2015 in Annapolis, MD. 
 
Chancellor-Designate Caret 
 The student council is excited to work with Chancellor-Designate Caret as he 
transitions into his new role over the coming months. We are excited to have a familiar 
face and look forward to interacting with him through our channels of shared governance. 
 
Student Inclusion on Sexual Assault Adjudication Panels 
 The student council passed Resolution #4 (attached) this week via e-ballot. The 
passage of this legislation represents the council’s opinion that students should be trained 
and included in student conduct hearings at all institutions, proportionate to their 
resources, to ensure integrity, fairness, respect for all parties involved. The student 
council is taking this stand publicly in opposition to a recommendation from the Office 
for Civil Rights that states students not be involved in the adjudication process. 
 
Lobbying Efforts 
 The council’s efforts toward developing a successful lobby day in Annapolis have 
been continuing under the leadership of our Director of Government Affairs, Kennard 
Wallace (UB). The council has been discussing the issues and we are actively revising 
our agenda for our state lobby day. The student lobby day will be hosted on February 
17th, 2015. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Zachary McGee 
President 


